
 

P.O. Box 13247  •  Austin, Texas  78711-3247  •  512-424-6500  •  hhs.texas.gov 

June 15, 2021 

Kelli Reddix  
Vice President of Education 
Advanced Health Education Center 
 
 
Subject: Human Trafficking Training Course Approval 
 
 
Dear Kelli Reddix: 
 
This letter is to notify you that the Advanced Health Education Center 
training course, “Human Trafficking Prevention for Healthcare Personnel” 
(the Course), is approved by the Texas Health and Human Services 
Commission (HHSC) in accordance with House Bill 2059 (2019) as of June 
15, 2021. With this approval, the Course will be added to the list of HHSC-
approved trainings for health care practitioner licensure renewal 
requirements.  

The Course, as revised by Advanced Health Education Center on June 8, 
2021, meets all required HHSC Human Trafficking Training Standards.  

HHSC appreciates Advanced Health Education Center’s submission of a 
human trafficking training course for health care practitioners.  

Each course must comply with all federal accessibility standards, pursuant to 
Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 AA. 

Trainings approved for use in 2021 will remain active until the next review 
cycle in 2023. Training reviews follow a biennial review schedule and all 
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currently approved trainings must be submitted for review again to maintain 
their approved status. 

HHSC reserves the right to remove approved training courses from the 
approved list to comply with any significant and unforeseen statutory 
changes or applicable policy revisions. External entities must notify HHSC if 
their approved training is revised or changed at any time, within 5 business 
days of the change. 

For questions or concerns, you may contact the Human Trafficking Resource 
Center at human_trafficking@hhs.texas.gov or at 512-981-5380. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brandi Soules 
Program Specialist 
Texas Human Trafficking Resource Center 
Health, Developmental & Independence Services 
Human_trafficking@hhs.texas.gov   
512-981-5380 (mobile) 
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